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Author Of JFK 
Slaying Expose 
U. Of M. Guest 

Whitewash—current 'bestseller 
condemning the Warren Com- 
mission's report on the assassin-
ation of President Kennedy -
will be discussed by its author, 
Harold Weisberg -of Hyattstown, 
Tuesday, July 12, at a coffee 
hour at the College Park cam-
pus of the University of Mary-
land. 

The coffee hour, which is free 
and open to the public, will be 
held in the Student Union 
Lounge from 3 to 5 p.m. 

In his book, Weisberg main-
tains that the Warren investi-
gation was superficial and in-
complete. The commission failed 
to consider that someone other 
than Lee Harvey Oswald could 
have been the Presidents' as-
sassin, he contends. 

Weisberg further writes, 
"Never in history have such 
crimes been solved by such a 
consistent disregard for truth, 
honesty, and credibility." 


